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This bill should be opposed by everyone who believes in one vote per individual. 

Results from Alaska elections since implementing RCV have produced outcomes that 

contradict the will of the voters. RCV is messy and ends up not representing the will 

of the people. Also, the change to an RCV system is highly expensive and that 

expense will undoubtedly be passed on to Oregonians as another tax. Further, the 

Oregon AG has openly admitted that the current electronic voting systems are 

hackable. Why add more electronic systems that are hackable and have no clear 

structure or process for forensic auditing? HB2004 perverts the intent of our historical 

foundations and should be resoundingly rejected. It reminds me of a shell game at a 

carnival. 


